FALLS COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
AUGUST 24, 2023

The Board of Directors of the Falls County Appraisal District met at a public hearing to discuss
the Falls County Appraisal District’s 2024 Budget on August 24, 2023 at the Appraisal District
office. The meeting was called to order by Byrleen Terry at 8:30 a.m. after recognizing that there

was a quorum present and that the agenda had been posted timely.

BOD Present: Byrleen Terry, Ian Giesler, Jesse Martinez, Shirley Melton and
Linda Mitchell came in late

Others: Martha Davis, Donna Sessums and William Range (ESD #1)
Citizens Comments: None
Adjourn: The Public Meeting to discuss the Falls County Appraisal District

2024 Budget was closed at 8:38 am
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